
Hikes  at  Spooner  Lake  to
focus on wildflowers
There will be four ranger led hikes at Spooner Lake in June.

This area on of Nevada is home to more than 100 species of
wildflowers. 

Park entrance fees are waived for event attendees.

Pets  are  not  recommended  and  children  under  16  must  be
accompanied by an adult. Dress for the weather, wear sturdy
shoes or boots, and bring a hat, water, snacks, sunscreen and
insect repellent.

Group size is limited to 12 participants. Register by calling
775.749.5980 or emailing spooner.ranger@gmail.com.

Dates are June 7, June 9, June 13 and June 15. Hikes are from
10ma-noon.
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